COLUMBIA COUNTY

SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

M I N U T E S

MARCH 3, 2012
EVANS, GEORGIA
The Columbia County Soil and Water Conservation District Board of Supervisors held their Annual Wildgame Supper on Saturday, March 3, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at the Eubanks Blanchard Community Center in Appling, Georgia.

Supervisors present were:  Sam Booher, Jeannie Hill, Gene Hair, John Shearouse and Rick Crawford =100%.  Others present were:  Robert Amos, Cread Brown, Wendy Lowenthal, Lori Jessee James Tillman and approximately 50 other guests.
The supervisors held a brief business session prior to the Annual Wildgame Supper beginning and Chairman Crawford called the meeting to order.  Supervisor Hair stated that he would give an updated treasury report at the next district meeting.  A motion was made by Booher and seconded by Shearouse to approve the February minutes.  The motion passed.

The NRCS report was given by District Conservationist Brown.  Brown reported that they are finishing ranking of EQIP contracts.  A motion was made by Hill and seconded by Booher to deny one (1) erosion and sediment control plan submitted for ratification.  Columbia County Technician Lowenthal reported that the county reviewed thirty-seven (37) erosion and sediment control plans since the last district meeting and thirty-two (32) were approved.
Regional Representative Amos gave the State Conservation Commission report.  Amos reported on the remaining state allotted funds and the GACDS Annual Meeting survey.  He also reported that Resource Specialist Kelli Coleman has accepted a position with NRCS.

Shearouse reported that he is assisting Central Savannah River RC&D in rewriting their by-laws.

The business session was then adjourned and Crawford called the Wildgame Supper to order.
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Supervisor Shearouse gave the invocation and the supervisors and guests enjoyed a meal prepared by the supervisors.  Hill introduced the guest speaker and Jim Steed, Logan Barnes and Philip Price all gave presentations.  Chuck Anderson was recognized as the Conservation Educator of the year and State Conservationist Tillman gave NRCS updates.  The meeting was then adjourned.

The next district meeting will be Monday, April 2, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. at the Security Federal Bank conference room in Evans, Georgia.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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